
Dear Chris 
  
The Royal College of Physicians has reviewed the comments submitted by the BTS to NICE 
on this assessment report and would like to endorse them. Please take this e-mail as official 
confirmation of that. 
  
Best wishes 
Simon  
  

Mr Simon Land  
Consultations & Committee Services Manager  
Professional Affairs Department  
Royal College of Physicians  
11 St Andrews Place  
Regent's Park  
London  
NW1 4LE  

 


